
Do you keep sheep or goats? 

Learn how to keep your sheep and goats healthy 

Keeping Your Flocks Healthy is a free course intended for owners of small 
flocks of sheep or herds of goats who wish to learn more about sheep and 
goat disease and ways to prevent them.  These sessions will focus on basic 
nutrition, biosecurity, and disease and parasite management related to small 
flock sheep and goat production 

Saturday March 18th, 2017 
8:30 AM—4:30 PM 

 
Sandman Hotel 
940 Chew Road 

Quesnel, BC 

Pre-registration is required by calling Community Futures at 250-992-2322 or email info@cfquesnel.com 
 
A $10 registration fee can be paid at the door or through Community Futures (335A Vaughan Street, Quesnel BC) to go 
to  the Quesnel Sheep Producers Association. 
 
For more information on this workshop contact Lori Vickers, Regional Agrologist with the BC Ministry of Agriculture.  
Lori.Vickers@gov.bc.ca or 250-784-2559 
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